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Dear Sponsors of SSCR, Dear Fathers, Mothers, sisters, and brothers of our Don Bosco 
Children Fund in Cambodia,
MERRY CHRISTMAS and HAPPY NEW YEAR. All our children are studying, growing in a 
wonderful Don Bosco style FAMILY atmosphere. This year we will implement a new way 
of contact with you so that you can feel more near the child and youngster you are 
supporting. As sons and daughter of Don Bosco we would like to use all good means 
of new technology to bring us to feel we are side by side in helping our children to become 
good persons for a better society. We will establish a direct line between you and Don 
Bosco Children Fund in Cambodia. You can contact us by Facebook messenger, by 
WhatsApp, Skype, by phone and by email. Let the younger one in your family join you if you 
are not familiar using smartphones or laptops. Let children become our teachers! This will 
also be a chance to educate the little ones in your family to be aware of other needy 
situations the other side of the globe.  

Phnom Penh, Sihanoukville, Battambang, 
Poipet and Kep. Each branch will keep close 
contact with the children and sponsors. We 
will send you news regularly by email or other 
means you prefer.

Thanks to SSCR supporters and 
sponsors  for being part of Don  Bosco 
Children Fund FAMILY in Cambodia.

MERRY CHRISTMAS and HAPPY NEW YEAR 2018!
Brother Roberto, SDB
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HAPPY NEW YEAR 8!

Don Bosco Children Fund, Cambodia,      donboscocf.cambodia@gmail.com
+855 15 919 834                 robertopanetto Roberto Panetto

Official Bank account for your local NGO  SSCR:                                                                                                                                       
Stichting Scholenproject Cambodja Rotterdam  
IBAN:  NL88 INGB 0004 2588 70 and  BIC/Swift:  INGBNL2A

     
     




